Boneo Water Recycling Plant

Project update - June

Work continues to progress for the Boneo Water Recycling Plant upgrade. A smaller team is
working on site with a focus on mechanical and electrical works and commissioning the new Plant
operations.

A major project milestone was reached in June with the Plant’s rising mains migrated to the new
Inlet area. The team will now decommission the old inlet works. The team also commissioned the
new odour control system.

Plant upgrades

We are very proud of the Plant we are building. Below is an insight into some of the new
operational areas and how they contributing to a reduced carbon footprint.

The new Fats, Oil and Greases
Acceptance Facility. The facility takes
product from various sources and
processes it to create a gas which powers
a generator that provides power to the site.

The new Tanker Receival Facility accepts
waste from external septic trucks. The
product is then treated and recycled on
site.
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Upcoming works

In July the team will:

- complete the new Recycled Water Treatment Plant,
- continue to commission new areas of the Plant.

- commence pavement works across the site

- start demolishing redundant plant.

The majority of works over the coming months will involve work inside the new Plant (mechanical
and electrical works) and commissioning activities.

Works are expected to be completed in late 2021, which includes site sheds and offices removed
offsite and areas disrupted by the construction activities reinstated.

Need to get in touch?

We’'re here to help, so here’s how to reach our project team:

Contact: Robyn Brown
Phone: 0438 674 790
Email: Robyn.brown@jhg.com.au

To subscribe/unsubscribe to the mailing list for monthly updates on the Boneo WRP Upgrade
please email robyn.brown@jhg.com.au.

Community updates are available on South East Water’'s website at the Boneo WRP Upgrade
project page.
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